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Lake Edinboro Sportsman League  

April 2024 newsletter 

Club Meetings: 

Club meeting is held the first Wednesday of each month at 8:00 pm (summer schedule) 
at the club grounds.  
 

Workday: 

The club will be holding a SPRING WORK DAY on  
Saturday, April 20

th
 from 9 am - 12 pm. 

We will be working on general grounds celan-up and preparing for summer events. 
Please show up and help out your club. 
 

LESL Apparel: 
LESL Apparel orders are being received now through Friday May 17

th
. 

Order form is available on the website. 
 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  LESL 
Please mail your completed order form and payment to: 

Heather Ruhl at 20119 Fox Rd, Venango, PA  16440 
 

Please order CAREFULLY!    
 Clothing is custom made, therefore, ALL SALES ARE FINAL.   
 NO EXCEPTIONS! 
 

Questions? 
 Contact Heather Ruhl at 814-573-5722 or heatherlruhl@gmail.com 
 

Trap Shooting: 

Trap shooting will resume on April 3
rd

 and continue every Wednesday into the fall. 
Members & Non-Members are welcome to participate. 
   Sign-ups are from  5 pm - 9 pm. 
Cost for targets is: 

Adults: $5 per round of 25 / Youth: $4 per round of 25 
Ammunition is available for onsite use at a cost of $12 per box of 25. 
The Ray Gourley (see below) is held on Wednesday evenings. 
 

The Ray Gourley League: 

The Ray Gourley 25 Bird Trap League will begin Wednesday, May 8
th
.   

This interclub trap league shoots every Wednesday (except meeting nights).   
See rules and dates on the website or at the club.  
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Erie-Crawford Trap League: 

The ECTL Pre-Season Shoot will be held on Sunday, April 28
th 

at Lake Edinboro 
Sportsman Club.   

Registration is 10 am - 3 pm. 

LESL will pay the ECTL League Dues for all Junior youth shooters. 
 

Week 1 shoot will be held on Thursday, May 2
nd

.  Edinboro at Gem City. 
 

Fees: Adults league dues $10 / League dues 18 & under $5 

Weekly Target Fees: $12 
 

Firewood: 

As a result of the land clearing, the club has firewood available. 
Any club member that is interested in cutting firewood is welcome to it. 
The logs have been stacked next to the parking lot and are clear of limbs and ready to 
be cut into fireplace lengths. 
There is a variety of species of trees, most are hard wood with some soft wood mixed 
in.  But no pine. 
Be respectful of others cutting and use commonsense and work safely! 
Please clean-up after yourself. 
 

LESL Youth Gun Raffle: 
LESL Youth Trapshooting Program will hold a gun raffle on Saturday, May 18

th
 at the 

American Legion in Cambridge Springs from 3 pm - 6 pm. 
For more information contact Jamie Sherman. 
This raffle is open to the general public. 
 

Rifle & Pistol Ranges: 
The rifle & pistol ranges will be closed to members on  

Monday, May 6
th

 & Tuesday, May 7
th

 from 9 am - 3 pm 
   for the Attorney General’s office conducting their annual qualifying. 
AND 
Saturday, May 18

th 
for the Ron Pude Memorial Shoot. 

 
•Please adhere to all posted range rules and make sure that you pick up your brass and targets. 

•The Pistol range has been re-located to the northwest of field 5 and the rifle range. 

•The earthen backstops have been increased and re-worked for safety. 

•New metal frames have been installed and a new metal dong target has been placed  
 at the 220 yard mark of the rifle range. 

•Only shoot at the 25-yard and 50-yard rifle targets from the center bench and always  
 make sure that you are shooting into the earthen backstops. 


